
 



Welcome to the January Edition of ESG View!  

This year’s global sustainability agenda got off to a roaring start with the annual World Economic Forum (WEF) 

meeting in Davos last week. The annual meeting was accompanied by the release of the Global Risk Report 

2024, which provided a stark warning that extreme weather events will be high on the risk radar both in the short 

and long term. It comes as little surprise given recent news that 2023 was the hottest year since records began. 

However, the WEF meeting also saw positive news, with the Taskforce on Nature-related Financial Disclosures 

(TNFD) announcing that 320 organisations have committed to be early adopters of the framework. This 

commitment means we will see TNFD-aligned disclosures as early as the end of this financial year. 

On the nature theme, this month Simmons & Simmons have launched a new 18-part podcast series in 

partnership with the Marine Conservation Society called Seas of opportunity: navigating the Blue Economy. They 

will be short episodes but ‘sea’soned with insights on conservation, regulation and investment relating to SDG 14: 

Life Below Water. You can listen to the first episode here and we encourage you to join us on this ocean 

adventure by tuning in throughout the year. 

Another notable development from this month was the European Parliament overwhelmingly voting to adopt a 

new anti-greenwashing law (as covered in our October ESG View). These new rules will likely create a ripple 

effect globally by requiring more robust and transparent environmental claims in commercial marketing materials. 

In this edition of ESG View, we will cover some of the key stories you may have missed from December, as well 

as updates from January. To remedy any withdrawal symptoms you may feel post the holiday season, we have a 

healthy dose of global disclosure and regulatory developments from Europe, UK and Asia. We also have exciting 

news on sustainable investment from the MENA region, your monthly disputes round-up and a plethora of live 

consultations. 

We hope you have a great start to 2024. 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

2. Publication of the First Global GHG Accounting and Reporting Standard for Capital Markets (financial 

institutions) 
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